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28 ST. ANDREW SQUARE,

EDINBURGH 2.

20th November 1944.
The Editor,

TRANSACTIONS OF THE FACULTY OF ACTUARIES.

DEAR SIR,

Mr. R. K. Lochhead, F.I.A., has recently calculated for the
years 1940 and 1944 the percentage of assets corresponding to those
shown in the Appendix to my paper " The Investment Policy of Life
Assurance Offices," published in 1937 (T.F.A., xvi., p. 263). As the
figures are of interest, I have asked and received Mr. Lochhead's
permission to send particulars of his results to you.

The following Table gives the details, the figures for 1935 (the
last year shown in my Table) being added for convenience of
reference. Yours faithfully,

A. C. MURRAY.

PERCENTAGES OF TOTAL ASSETS OF TEN LIFE OFFICES INVESTED
IN DIFFERENT CLASSES OF SECURITIES
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